
reports that the U.S. government's budget for software, computer
equipment, and computer-related services is i excess of $8 billion

annually, and it is growlng by some 4 to 5 percent a year. lIiparticular,

the distribution of mainframes ini the U.S. federad govemnment by agency is:

Department of Defense--44 percent; Department of Energy-- 14 percent;

Department of Transportation-7 percent; NASA--7 percent; ail other agencie s--

28 percent. The distribution of personal computers is roughly 63 percent in

Defense, 7 percent in Treasury, four percent in NASA, 3 percent li Agriculture,
and 23 percent li ail other agencles. I short, these mainframes and PCs represent a

significant opportunity for software sales in a wide variety of operating
env iroments.

'Me following details and suggestions are offered to those Canadian software

developers that may wish to pursue procurement opportunities from various U.S.

governiment agencies. First, more specific information on departmental acquisition
--- 1-n a mnrlpct nrrt from the U.S. Federal Procurement


